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Ulica 19. Decembra bb - Južna tribina Gradskog stadiona 

81000 Podgorica, Crna Gora 

Letter to LYMEC's Congress from Liberal Youth of Montenegro 

Dear Congress, 

I write to you on behalf of the Liberal Youth of Montenegro in order to apply for a reduced 

membership fee for our organisation in 2018, as well as to ask you to consider erasing an old 

debt of ours.  

Liberal Youth of Montenegro acts independently and voluntarily from Liberal Party of 

Montenegro. As so, Liberal Youth of Montenegro are encouraged to create projects that will 

emphasize the importance of liberal values. In Montenegro, there are few organisations or 

funds who finance Liberal Youth of Montenegro. Therefore, all our funds and resources are 

received from mother party, or from international funds. We have official office that is 

located next to the office of Liberal Party of Montenegro where young and future pro-liberal 

politicians are gathering voluntarily to work on projects that will promote core values of 

liberalism in Montenegro. Offices are part of the mother’s party programme to expand base 

of young and pro-liberal politicians. As there are no membership fee, we do not have any full- 

or part-time employees, but all positions within Liberal Youth of Montenegro are voluntarily 

and based on individual contributions.  

We would therefore kindly ask you to consider reducing the 2018 membership fee for 

Liberal Youth of Montenegro to 115 euros (currently 175 euros – or 209.30 euros if we are 

accepted as full members). This is a sum that we are able to pay and a reduction would mean 

that we will not tend to create any debt.  

Furthermore, we would kindly ask you to write off the debt we have for an unpaid congress 

participation fee from the congress in Sofia (120 euros). Our representative was unable to 

attend the congress due to obligations toward Liberal Party of Montenegro’s Congress and 

specific situation we have been at the moment. It was crucial for youth to be in organisational 

board and to help with all preparation for the Congress. I hope you will understand it.  

Sincerely and yours in liberalism,  

Ammar Borančić 

President 

Liberal Youth of Montenegro 


